Berry, Taylor

From: Alexandra Wigdor <sandywigdor@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 1:33 PM

To: Statements

Cc: Alexandra Wigdor

Subject: Docket E-100, Sub 180CS

Dear Members of the NC Utilities Commission,

Please do not adopt Duke Energy’s petition to change the rules on net metering, which would have the effect of killing
the young solar industry in NC. At a time when the case for renewables has become absolutely clear, when climate
change is making large parts of the country close to uninhabitable, Duke wants to build massive new gas-fired power
plants. And in addition, Duke proposes to make it virtually impossible for installation of rooftop solar systems by
individual homeowners to be economically feasible by changing the net metering rules.

To sum up: Duke would burn yet more fossil fuels, which damage the environment; Duke would penalize solar users,
and especially poor and moderate income residents; Duke would strike the death blow to the NC Solar industry, costing
NC residents jobs as well as environmental damage and economic pain.

PLEASE DO NOT LET DUKE POWER HARM OUR STATE!

Thank you.

Alexandra Wigdor

3000 Galloway Ridge G305
Pittsboro, NC 27312
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